
 

TRANSITION TEAM PROJECT UPDATE 
Week of July 31, 2017 

This update will provide ongoing information related to the project work underway to 
transition the health system to a single provincial health authority. On occasion this update will 
include information about work tied to health system restructuring, but not directly related to 
transition team functions. A date for the creation of the new Saskatchewan Health Authority is 
still to be determined, but is currently anticipated for fall 2017. 
 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION:  
The transition team has been holding a series of consultation and planning sessions to identify 
concepts for organizational design, to consider options for how the Saskatchewan Health 
Authority could be organized. 

 Engagement sessions on organizational design concepts occurred to receive input from 
Regional Health Authority (RHA) CEOs on June 27 and the Physician Advisory Network 
on July 19. 

 The feedback received from all engagement sessions will be considered as transition 
planning continues in coming weeks.  
 

 
ACTIVITIES UNDERWAY: 

 Representatives from the transition team met with the Provincial Affiliate Resource 
Group (PARG) in Davidson on July 26.  

o This working session provided an opportunity for the group to discuss what is 
working well now, what could be improved and how affiliates and the 
Saskatchewan Health Authority could best work together in the future.  
 

 Corporate Services facilitated sessions are continuing with leaders from corporate 
service lines from across the health system.  

o Facilitated sessions with representatives from Privacy and Payroll service lines 
across the RHAs took place the week of July 24.  

o These sessions provide the opportunity for service lines to share processes and 
functions to understand the current state across RHAs and prepare for the future 
under the Saskatchewan Health Authority, and identify critical administrative 
and operational requirements and opportunities for alignment.  
 

 
MORE INFORMATION:  

 As work progresses, the transition team is committed to keeping you informed with 
regular updates.  

 Visit www.saskatchewan.ca/transforming-health. 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/transforming-health

